November 8th 2016 - The Riverdale Volunteer Fire Department would like to take some time to introduce two new friendly faces joining our family here at Riverdale. Pictured below is Eliana Martinez and James Mason. Both have met with the membership committee and seem very eager to help our wonderful community, then we had the pleasure of welcoming them into our Riverdale family at the general business meeting in November. If you see them around the community or at the station feel free to also welcome them!

{gallery}Members/November2016{/gallery}